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Hi Robert,
-The estimated dollar value during the 6 month extension is $132,500.00, funding is available
in account number:  42.4003.00000.536.004201
-According to Cathedral, there is another city that is currently working on a RFP and by the
middle/end of April will know if they win the bid. They indicate that the price/terms of the contract
are similar to Hernando County and we can piggy back on this contract if they win the bid. If this isn’t
the case, then we will look for other options.

Regards,

Alberto.

From: Robert Lowery 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 9:07 AM
To: Alberto Jimenez; Mark Moore
Cc: Carmen Saintange; Steve Joseph; Donna Curtis; Paul Bassar; Daniel Mainero
Subject: RE: B002642 Cathedral Corporation

Good Morning Alberto,

Yes sir, that letter works.  We will also need to know the estimated amount that will be expended
during the 6 month extension as well as the funding source(s).

Finally, this extension will give us (8) months until BPO expiration.  Since Cathedral Corporation does
not currently have a contract to use, DPU might want to start looking at alternate vendors who can
provide these services.

Thanks,

Rob
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